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PROJECT OVERVIEW
The Upper Tanana Airport Planning Study (UTAPS) will examine several road system 
airports in the Upper Tanana region to determine how to best accommodate the uses in 
each project area that can meet the needs of all or most users. The airports primarily 
under consideration are those in Tok, Tanacross, Northway, and Gulkana.

Currently, each airport serves a different role in its community, so the study will consider 
a variety of factors such as location, size and stakeholder needs. 

Understanding how stakeholders use airports within the region is an important aspect of 
the investigation. Stakeholder and public input will be solicited in several ways: 
targeted interviews with key stakeholders, a broadly distributed survey, and public 
meetings.
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 PROJECT FACT SHEET // APRIL 2022

2022 
SUMMER - WINTER

   Inventory of current 
airport conditions

   Forecasting future 
regional airport 
needs

   Interviews with key 
stakeholders

 Follow up 
interviews with key 
stakeholders

   Public Meeting #2

   Final data 
collection

   Findings and 
recommendations 
reported

  Stakeholder survey

  Public Meeting #1

2022 
SPRING

2021 
SUMMER - FALL

CONTACT U

Sara Lucey
 DOT&PF Project Manager

(907) 451-2315

Melissa Osborn
DOWL Project Manager

(907) 374-0275

Joy Huntington
Uqaqti Consulting

(907) 328-8117

Send your project comments 
and questions to: 

  info@UpperTananaAirport.com

(907) 562-2000

For the latest updates and 
additional project information, visit: 

www.UpperTananaAirport.com


